
30/06/2020 

MR Geoffrey Lowe 
49 Undercliff RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
glowe007@bigpond.net.au 

RE: DA2020/0543 - 50 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

re-DA 2020/0543
50 Lawrence St.,
Freshwater 2096

Dear Phil,
This proposed development is totally ludicrous. I cannot believe it is even being considered. As 
if there isn't enough construction going on in what appears to be a ghost town. Freshwater 
used to be a lovely village. Now there is very limited parking, shops are derelict, we haven't 
had a supermarket for over two years, nor have we got a greengrocer. I think council should 
focus on these needs of the community, not destroying the area. 
I always thought council was for the people and to listen to their concerns. If this further 
development goes ahead it just proves that this is not the case.
Yours sincerely,
Geoff & Lynn Lowe 

Sent: 30/06/2020 4:40:48 PM
Subject: Online Submission


